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CANDIDACY TO FILL VACANCIES THAT WILL ARISE ON THE INTER-AMERICAN COMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS FOR THE 2016-2019 TERM, FOR WHICH ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD DURING THE FORTY-FIFTH REGULAR SESSION
 OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
Dr. Francisco Eguiguren Praeli
(Submitted by the Permanent Mission of Peru to the OAS)
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note No.  7-5-M/068

Washington, D.C., March 3, 2015

Excellency:

I am pleased to forward herewith a Note from the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru, Gonzalo Gutiérrez Reinel, advising that the Government of the Republic of Peru has decided to nominate Dr. Francisco Eguiguren Praeli for membership on the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights, in elections that will be held during the forty-fifth regular session of the General Assembly. 

In that regard, I would be most grateful if the aforementioned nomination were forwarded to all the member states of the Organization, along with Dr. Equiguren Praeli's curriculum vitae, which is attached hereto.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Juan Jiménez Mayor


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of Peru


to the Organization of American States

To
His Excellency

José Miguel Insulza

General Secretariat 

Organization of American States
Washington D.C.

Note RE (DGM) N°
7-8-
/_/i
 Lima, MAR 0 3, 2015

Excellency:
I have the honor to address Your Excellency to let you know that the Government of Peru has decided to nominate Dr. Francisco José Eguiguren Praeli for membership on the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights.

The candidacy of Dr. Eguiguren, whose curriculum vitae is attached hereto, is a clear expression of Peru's commitment to the observance and defense of human rights in the region, as well as to the consolidation of the inter-American human rights system.
Peru believes that Dr. Eguiguren's distinguished track record as a jurist, his extraordinary expertise in the field of human rights, as well as his academic and practical contribution to the promotion and observance of the constitutional and judicial guarantees, to constitutional provisions, and to the strengthening of democratic institutions would be a vital asset to the Commission's work.
In view of the foregoing, I should be most grateful, Excellency, if you would forward to the member states of the Organization of American States Peru's nomination of Dr. Francisco Eguiguren for membership on the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Gonzalo Gutiérrez Reinel


Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru

To His Excellency

José Miguel Insulza

Secretary General 

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
Curriculum Vitae
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